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COMMUNITY UPDATE 
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COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Construction of Stage 1 of Bonalbo MPS is now 

complete, with Bonalbo Hospital relocating into the 

new facility on Wednesday, 18th April, 2018. 

The Emergency Department, GP Clinic, and 

Community and Allied Health services will transfer 

from the existing hospital to the new MPS from 

8am on Wednesday. 

The NEW phone number for the hospital, 

upon opening, will be 6665 4100. 

From Wednesday, to make an appointment with 

the GP, please phone 6665 4100 between 7am 

and 3.30pm, Monday to Friday, to make an 

appointment. 

The relocation of the services currently available at 

Bonalbo Hospital to the MPS will enable the 

demolition of the existing hospital and construction 

of Stage 2 of the MPS, which comprises: kitchen 

and laundry facilities; staff accommodation; staff 

facilities; community meeting room; and mortuary. 

NEW HOSPITAL IS 
OPEN FOR BUSINESS 

Main reception. 

For more information visit the MPS website www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au or 

check out the project wall/staff info board for project updates 

Contact our team on 0429 422 873 or email 

lee.mcdougall2@ncahs.health.nsw.gov.au 
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